
PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE 
Proposed Regnart Creek Trail 
January 22, 2018 | Community Hall 

Proposed 
Trail Extents 

 

The City of Cupertino is working with HMH Engineers on a feasibility 
study for an off-street bicycle and pedestrian facility that would run 

parallel to Regnart Creek, providing a connection between  
Pacifica Drive and the existing Creekside Trail at E. Estates Drive.   

 
We invite you to attend the second public meeting for this project, 

following the introductory “walkshop” that was conducted in  
November 2017.  The meeting will be an open house format where 

participants can arrive any time during the event window and have 
one-on-one discussions with City staff and project consultants. 

 
For more information and to sign up for e-notifications, please visit: 

www.cupertino.org/bikeplan 

— MEETING DETAILS — 
 

Date:  Monday, January 22, 2018 
Time:  6:30 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 
Location:  Community Hall 

10350 Torre Avenue, Cupertino 
 

City Contact:  Jennifer Chu, Associate Civil Engineer 
(408) 777-3237 | JenniferC@cupertino.org 

Do you live in the  
neighborhood or  
along the creek?   

We want to hear from you! 


